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December	15,	2020	
	
	
I	am	pleased	to	offer	this	testimonial	to	support	Project	Excelsior	and	the	Coalition	of	
Hope.		
	
In	my	thirty-	eight	years	in	uniform	and	afterward	I	have	seen	several	disasters	and	
humanitarian	tragedies.	Conflicts,	natural	disasters,	refugee	flows	and	camps	will	be	a	
challenge	for	the	world’s	nations	and	international	institutions,	and	pose	deadly	threats	to	
the	men,	women	and	children	affected.		
	
The	Coalition	of	Hope	offers	a	means	of	providing	rapid	humanitarian	support	in	such	
situations,	in	place	and	ready,	and	not	dependent	on	government	approvals	and	
appropriations.		
	
I	congratulate	the	Coalition	on	its	vision	and	wish	it	success	in	its	endeavors.		
	
	

	
	
Wesley	K.	Clark	
US	Army,	(ret.)	
	
	


